
 

474 Woodland St. 06112  P: 860-724-5777 

 

Hartford Area SDA School 

 

 

A pleasant weekend to All and happy Friday. It was a school week shortened by a holiday and a professional day 

but it was a good week. The weather did not approve the apple picking on Thursday but we will try again on the 

25th. Please pay attention to the following announcements listed below. 

 

1. DRAMA CLUB:  The school is forming a Drama Club that will meet on Mondays starting the 22nd  of 

October. Parents please take note that if your child is desirous of joining this after-school club, pick up time 

will be 4:30 on that day and every DRAMA PRACTICE DAY as will be announced if not on the Monday. 

The list of names of all students participating will be published . 

2. APPLE PICKING:  This event will now take place on October 25th. Parents/guardians are asked to sign and 

return permission slip with the fee of $30.00. We encourage you to make this a family outing with your child 

and join us for a fun-filled day.  

3. CITRUS FRUIT FUNDRAISING NOW TO OCTOBER 29TH: Today October 12th we launch our annual 

Citrus Fruit Fundraising Event.  We encourage each parent/guardian to make as much sale as possible. Prizes 

will be awarded as follows:  

 -$100.00 for the first student  to sell $2,000.00 worth of fruits  

 -$50.00 for the first student to sell $1,000.00 worth of fruits   

 -$25.00 for the first student to sell $600.00 worth of fruits 

Please note that group efforts are acceptable. This means you may work in a teams to achieve the prize, but only 

one person from the group will be awarded. All monies from the fruit sale must be turned in by October 29th. 

4. “Sunday Sizzle Breakfast” November 9th, 2018 from 9:00  am—1:00 pm:  This event is hosted by the PTA as 

part of our fundraiser for the installation of the new playground for the school. Come and obtain your breakfast here that day 

to support this fundraising event. More detail information will be published. 

 

REMINDERS:  

1. Please do your best to remain current in your tuition payment to avoid class denial. 

 

 Do you have suggestions and/or unanswered questions? Please text or call Principal Jones at 347-993-4000. You may also send email 

messages to: principal@hasdas.com 

 

 

TRANSFORMING MINDS INTO PURPOSE-FILLED LIVES 

 School Memo 
From Principal Jones 

October 12, 2018 


